
To explain that the global 
interconnection of networks is 
the internet

To describe how networks 
connect to other networks

To outline how information can 
be shared via the World Wide 
Web

To describe the types of 
content/media that can be 
added, created, and shared on 
the World Wide Web

To explain how the content of 
the World Wide Web is created, 
owned, and shared by people

To describe the current 
limitations of World Wide Web 
media

To evaluate the reliability of 
content and the consequences 
of unreliable content

To explain the benefits of the 
World Wide Web

Learning graph
Year 4 – Computing systems and networks – The internet

To recognise that the World 
Wide Web is part of the 
internet

To explain that the internet 
enables us to view the World 
Wide Web

To explain that the World Wide 
Web comprises of websites and 
web pages

To describe how to access the 
World Wide Web

To recognise the need for 
security on the internet
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